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Norfolk District
Woman of Excellence Fair Awards 
were presented by Norfolk District 
Women's Institute President, 
Marie Dickens (Langton WI) to 

Helen Young (Marburg WI) and Joan 
Johnstone (Vittoria WI) at the opening 

ceremonies of the Norfolk County Fair on October 4, 2011. 
These awards are given annually to Women's Institute 
Members who have volunteered and supported the fair for 
many years. Congratulations, Helen and Joan!
RIGHT: Pictured (L-R) are Helen Young, Marie Dickens and Joan 
Johnstone, all Members of Norfolk District (Hamilton Area). 

Perth South District
On September 10, 2011, Perth South District presented Eleanor Williams with 
the Woman of Excellence Fair Award at the Kirkton Fall Fair. Eleanor has been 
volunteering at the fair for several years. She has also been a Member of Kirkton 
WI (London Area) for 25 years, holding offices in her Branch, District and Area. 
Congratulations, Eleanor!

LEFT: Eleanor Williams is all smiles after 
being honoured by Perth South District.

Lennox & Addington District
Congratulations to Wilda Sayeau of Grandview WI who was presented with the 
2011 Woman of Excellence Fair Award by Lennox & Addington District (Kingston 
Area). The award is presented regionally to volunteers who devote countless 
hours and energy to running an agricultural fair. Over the years, Wilda’s work 
behind the scenes has helped to make the Napanee Fair a success. 

RIGHT: Wilda Sayeau holds her award, presented by Lennox & Addington District. 

Lanark South District
Lanark South District (Eastern Area) has been putting a tree up in the Perth Festival of the 
Lights for several years. In November, local businesses and service clubs have a decorating 
party at the Crystal Palace in downtown Perth. The trees are all lit on a special evening 
with music, fireworks and a bon fire. They remain lit until the beginning of January. The 
building is all glass and is situated next to the Tay Basin. The public is invited to visit the 
location to view the lit trees and the building is open several weeknights to enter for a 
closer look. Santa even visits after the Christmas parade in early December!


